
Mobberly Farms HOA  

Announcement 

Change of Meeting Format – Now Virtual 
Due to Weather  

 
Dear Mobberly Farms Homeowners, 
 
Due to the extreme cold and inclement weather conditions, we have decided to reschedule our in-
person Townhall meeting to a virtual format to ensure everyone’s safety and convenience. 
 
New Meeting Details: 
📅📅 Date: Thursday, February 20, 2025 
⏰ Time: 6:30p.m.-7:30p.m. 
💻💻 Platform: Microsoft Teams 
🔗🔗 Link: Join the meeting now 
 
Meeting ID: 262 206 747 569 
Passcode: uq3fQ67a 
Dial in by phone 
+1 323-433-2148,,400153481# United States 
Phone conference ID: 400 153 481# 
 
Please use the above link to join the meeting at the scheduled time. If you have any questions or 
need assistance accessing the virtual platform, please reach out to us via the Online Contact Us 
Page. 
 
The in-person meeting will be rescheduled for the second quarter of 2025. We appreciate your 
understanding and look forward to connecting with you online. 
 
 
Best regards,  
  
Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent,  
On behalf of Mobberly Farms Homeowners Association, Inc.  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzFhZmQ3ZDUtODczOS00NWVjLTg3NmUtNTU0NjgwNGVjMzFh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22a39a81c8-9e03-44d1-a64e-1b0e0cd8da49%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e18d9fef-13bd-4f92-bc3f-74c1f7bebf99%22%7d
https://mobberlyfarmshoa.com/contact-us.aspx

